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April / May / June 2023 

Tuesdays 
u Trash Pickup 
    (Every other Tuesday—Recycle)

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively meets 
the Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm 

Monday, April 3 – Friday, April 7
u Spring Break 

Sunday, April 9
u Easter

Monday, April 17 
u City Commission Meeting. 
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

Tuesday, April 18 
u Special Budget City Commission Meeting 
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

Friday, May 5
u Cinco de Mayo
u Oaks Day

Saturday, May 6
u Derby Day

Monday, May 15
u City Commission Meeting. 
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

Monday, May 29
u Memorial Day

Wednesday, May 14
u Flag Day

Sunday, June 18
u Father’s Day

Monday, June 19
u City Commission Meeting. 
    NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm

   

Email List 
The City of Goshen Newsletter is a quarterly publication delivered 
electronically via email.  If you have not been receiving Newsletters, we do 
not have your current email address registered.  You can easily submit your 
email address to the City of Goshen Newsline Email List by visiting the 
CityofGoshen.com website or by contacting the City Clerk’s office at 
502.228.2377 / info@CityOfGoshen.com 

Our next regular Commission 
Meeting will be held on Monday, 
April 17th, @ 7:00 pm, at North 
Oldham Fire Department.  You 
are invited and encouraged to 
attend. 

www.CityofGoshen.com         Facebook: www.CityofGoshenMayor.com 

     Spring has Sprung!

The birds are singing , the sun is shinning, the 
sound of lawn mowers is ringing through the 
air, and the flowers are in bloom. It’s officially 
SPRING!!!

With the weather warming up and the sun 
shinning, please be aware of kiddos out 
playing, riding bikes, and walking to the park. 
Take an extra moment to look before pulling 
out of your driveway and when driving up 
and down the streets. Thank you!!

Don’t forget to get outside and enjoy the 
parks, talk to your neighbors and celebrate 
this time of year!!!

http://www.CityofGoshen.com/


City of Goshen Resident 
P.O. Box 112 
Goshen, KY 40026 

City of Goshen Resident 
Route 3 
Goshen, KY 40026 

For Info: 
www.OldhamCountyPolice.com 

      Drainage Project

The Drainage Project is complete!!

With the removal of the rip rap, 
came a concrete ditch. The new 
ditch seems to be keeping the water 
moving and from flooding the yards 
and street. New grass is growing, 
driveways have been repaired, and 
the overall look is much more 
appealing.

  City of Goshen Sign

The sign in the front of the 
neighborhood, that was 
recently damaged, is in the 
process of being repaired. The 
repair work looks amazing – 
THANK YOU!!!
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